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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have a number of exciting events planned for Terms 2 and 3. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 2nd December 2019 - Viking Day 
Friday 6th December – Bristol Cathedral Concert 
Friday 7th February – Space Assembly 9.30am 
 
Viking Day 
On Monday 2nd December 2019, we have arranged for a Viking warrior to come in to school to enhance our understanding of 
Viking life and times. The interactive workshop will introduce the children to the fascinating world of the Ancient Vikings, their 
home-life, supreme navigation skills and multitude of Gods. There will be a chance to examine Viking artefacts and even, after a 
weapons and armour display, have a battle. The children will be encouraged to come to school dressed as a Viking. 
 
Viking Costume 
Dressing as Viking warriors is easy! Use a brightly coloured adult "T" Shirt as an over-shirt and a normal size T shirt 
underneath for an undershirt. Your trousers can be baggy or straight-legged. Wear a cloak and a furry hat if you want.  
Leg bindings are optional. These are very long lengths of material that are bound around your legs from your ankles to 
your knees. If you do wear leg bindings, make sure they are secure. Wear a belt around your waist over the top of your 
shirt. We look forward to seeing your creativity! 

Bristol Cathedral Concert                                                                                                                                                                    
Year 5 will be visiting Bristol Cathedral to take part in the Bristol Plays Music Schools’ Concert on Friday 6th December. 
We will eating an early lunch at 11.15am. All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a snack for our return. We 
will be leaving school at 11.45am and will be back at school about 3pm, depending on traffic. We would like 2 parent 
helpers for each class. 

Friday 7 February - Space  Assembly at 9.30am – Parent invitation 
We would like to invite you to come and enjoy our Space Assembly on Friday at 9.30am.  
This will be an excellent opportunity for you to share your child’s knowledge and enthusiasm for this subject and we do hope you 
are able to attend.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 per child to cover the cost of the coach and the Viking Day 
Workshop.  Please click on the SchoolGateway link below to make a contribution and leave a comment if you are able 
to help.  

Please click to contribute to the cost of the workshop and transport 

Yours sincerely 
Year 5 Team 
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